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As a disabled veteran with combat PTSD, and as a spouse to a partner with mobility 

issues… the act of removing mail in voting is ableist and elitist. Mail in voting gives 

everyone a voice, and for some it’s the only way to express their voices. By removing 

that option you’re no different than the red fascist states who once employed racist 

tactics in order to prevent people from voting. Do you really want to be another state 

that commits voting eugenics? A state who CLAIMS to be progressive… yet wants to 

prevent everyone from having a voice and giving them the chance to vote? What’s 

next… are you going to dismantle the state’s education system in an attempt to make 

our children dumber? are you going to force everyone into a miserable life of illness 

and wage enslavement? I moved to this state back in 2018, because I thought 

Oregon was a progressive state… but having to write this and defend the people’s 

right to use mail in voting has me questioning why you’re hitting on your sister at a 

party… don’t be lile the inbred south… do better, be better.  


